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At what point should our legislators ask the question how much is to much? It is 

apparent that there are people that oppose the Oregon Constitution and 

Congressional Constitution only when it meets their agenda. Unfortunately these 

conditions were written for the whole body and although there are things an individual 

or group would go away you as legislators have to look at the whole body and 

dismiss frivolous bills even when there are parts you may agree with. Make Oregon a 

place everyone wants to live. Don’t vote for any legislation that promotes hate for one 

type of group of people over another. All these bills do is create a division amongst 

the state when there are more pressing matters that deserve the attention. Any attack 

on any part of the federal or state constitution in the proposition of a bill should be 

considered treasonous and those groups should be treated as such. 


